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With the regularly scheduled Election Day still a few weeks away, experts 
say voter turnout for Wednesday’s Special Senate Election could disrupt normal voting 
patterns.

"Voting in October is strange, voting on a Wednesday is strange, its really not encouraging 
people to vote because your asking them to go out and vote twice and they're busy, they're 
working, they're worried about their jobs and its hard for them to keep track of this as much as 
they try," said Daniel J. Douglas, Director of the William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy at 
Stockton College.


